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Non-accessible content 

 

Non-compliance with the accessibility regulations 

The Northamptonshire Commissioner Fire and Rescue Authority (NCFRA) 

Statement of Accounts are largely technical documents, the content and layout 

of which is dictated by International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) and 

the CIPFA Code of Practice on Local Authority Accounting.  

Parts of the documents may not be accessible. 

 

Disproportionate burden 
Due to the statutory content and layout of these documents, it’s not always 
possible to change the device orientation from horizontal to vertical or change 
text sizes without making it more difficult to view the content. This fails WCAG 
2.1 success criterion 1.3.4 (orientation) and WCAG 2.1 success criterion 1.4.4 
(resize text). 
 
We will continue to work towards making future Statement of Accounts 
accessible for future years. 

If you need information on the Statements of Accounts in a different format:  

Email – commissioner@northantspfcc.pnn.gov.uk and mark for the attention 

of the Chief Finance Officer. We’ll consider your request and come back to you 

in 5 working days. 
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